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House demolition on Wellington Street  
August 18, 2025 

Starting Tuesday, August 19, Fraser Crossing Partners will begin demolishing a house at the corner of Wellington 
Street and Hastings Street that has previously been used as a Project office. The removal of this house is required to 
prepare the area for construction of the new Columbia Street loop-ramp. 

To complete this work, the lower section of Hastings Street at the intersection with Albert Crescent will be closed for 
approximately one week. Access for residents will be maintained at all times. 

Crews will use heavy equipment to dismantle the structure and remove material. 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Starting Tuesday August 19 and continuing into 
the fall. 

 

Hours of Work 
Monday to Friday from 7 a.m. – 8 p.m. 
Saturdays from 9 a.m. – 6 p.m. 

 

Traffic  
Hastings Street will be closed at the 
intersection with Albert Crescent for 
approximately one week. Traffic control 
personnel will be on site to assist drivers, 
pedestrians, and cyclists as required. 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Parking restrictions will be in place starting 3 
days in advance of the closure of the lower 
section of Hastings Street at the intersection 
with Albert Crescent. Access for residents will 
be maintained at all times. 

Nearby residents may hear noise from 
demolition activities. 

We appreciate your patience while we complete this work. If you have any questions about this work, please 
email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 construction information phone line: 1-844-815-6149. For more information about 
the Project, visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca.  
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